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NCC to build light rail in Bergen for SEK 525 million 
 
NCC Construction AS in Norway has been commissioned by the City of Bergen to build 
two stages of the new Bybanan light rail in Bergen. The total order value is 
approximately SEK 525 million and work will begin in January 2008. 
 
The largest contract of approximately SEK 424 million relates to 3.2 kilometers of light rail, 
which will be prepared for a future double track and includes the section from Fantoft to 
Nestum. A part of this section will run above ground and another will run through two 
existing tunnels. 
 
Work on this section will begin in January 2008 and is scheduled for completion in January 
2010. In total, NCC will have about 150 people working on construction of this section, 
which includes ground work, concrete work and tunnel work. 
 
The smaller component of the assignment (SEK 101 million) is an 800-meter section that will 
be prepared for double track operation and will also include the renovation and construction 
of bridges. 
 
Work on the shorter phase will also begin in January 2008 and is scheduled for completion in 
January 2009. About 60 people will be involved in this subproject. 
 
The order will be registered in the first quarter of 2008. 
 

 
For further information, please contact: 
Ulf Thorné, Press Relations Manager, NCC Group, +46 (0)8 585 523 46, +46 (0)70 214 77 27 
 
 
 
All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.info 
 
NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. NCC had in 
2006 sales of SEK 56 billion, with 22,000 employees.  


